
Regarding Pricing

To All Able Distributors Customers,

As most of you know by now, the United States has made the decision to impose tariffs on imports of
steel and aluminum. Unfortunately, our industry is greatly dependent on these products and we are
now beginning to see the effects of this financial decision in our market. Able Distributors is
committed to keeping prices as low as possible while the government works through these issues. In
the meantime, all sales people at Able Distributors are here to work with you regarding any
concerns you have in around pricing and/or ongoing projects. Thank you for your continued support
in allowing Able Distributors to be your HVAC wholesaler of choice and we will make sure to keep
you informed of any changes as new information becomes available.

Sincerely,
Michael Bleier
Able Distributors

https://abledistributors.com/regarding-pricing/

